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  Woodville District Table Tennis Club          

    37 Windsor Avenue, Woodville Park, 5011 

    President: David Lowe - 📞 0422 915 965  

    Web: wdttc.org   Email: spinmax@senet.com.au 

                         Club: wdttclub@gmail.com 

  Merry Christmas 
Your Committee wishes you and yours a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year and a safe return in 2021.  

 We have decided to make the Newsletter a bi-monthly 

publication, so if you missed November’s – there wasn’t one. 

 

Please remember the Club and car 

park including the access lane is a            

NO Smoking zone.                

 

 

The Club Closed Tournament and Family Fun Day which is 

normally celebrated on the first Sunday in November was 

cancelled because of COVID-19 issues. 

 

THAT’S NOT MY JOB!!! 

This is a story about four people named Everybody, Somebody, 

Anybody and Nobody. 

There was an important job to be done and Everybody was sure 

that Somebody would do it. Anybody could have done it, but 

Nobody did it. Somebody got angry about that because it was 

Everybody’s job. Everybody thought Anybody could do it, but 

Nobody realised that Everybody wouldn’t do it.  It ended up that 

Everybody blamed Somebody when Nobody did what Anybody 

could have done!!! 

 
 

We thank our Sponsors: Rosewater Tyres, Tony Stacey Consulting, 

    

              Nulli Secundus 

  

               

           Aging Gracefully 

As I watch this new generation 
try to rewrite our history, one 

thing I’m sure of....it will be 
misspelled and have no 

punctuation. 

It turns out that being an adult 

now is mostly just googling how 

to do stuff 

  

 Lifeline Aust:  13 11 14   

   Crisis Support 

         

      Beyond Blue - 1300 242 636                    

Depression Support Service  

 

MensLine Australia 

1300 78 99 78 

 

Relationships Australia 

1300 364 277  
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Committee Profiles              

  KAREN VON EINEM 

 

 

Karen (right) with Audrey Swanbury (WDTTC Vice 
President) 

 
 
Karen has been a Registered 
Conveyancer for over 35 years with 
experience in many complex areas of 
conveyancing due to her time working in 
large commercial law firms and running 

her own practice. Karen is a technical conveyancing and settlement specialist and 
has been involved in a number of large-scale land and apartment developments.  
She also works closely with lawyers and accountants to complete market and off-
market transactions involving Trusts, SMSF’s, Trust distributions and other 
transactions involving stamp duty exemptions.   
 
Karen has always had an interest in sports administration including team 
management and has held a number of these roles for various sporting Clubs.  
Karen has received the TTSA Volunteer of the Year Award for her management 
of various SA State Table Tennis Teams including Juniors, Para and Youth/Open 
over a number of years. 
 
Karen has been a keen supporter of Para Table Tennis and table tennis generally 
for people with disability due to her son, Sam von Einem, who won a silver medal 
in Table Tennis at the Rio Paralympics.    

 

Qualifications 
▪ Registered Conveyancer (1982 – current) 
▪ Australian Institute of Conveyancers (SA Division) - Fellow 

 
Personal Experience 

▪ Employment as Conveyancer in large commercial law firms for over 20 
years 

▪ Runs her own Conveyancing practice and exclusively consults to Stevens 
Partners Conveyancers  

▪ Past Committee member – Australian Institute of Conveyancers (SA 
Division) 

▪ TAFE Lecturer, Cert IV & Diploma in Conveyancing 
▪ President Parents and Friends Association (School Committee - UAE) 
▪ Sport Administration and Team Management (Netball, Tennis, Table 

Tennis, school sport) 
 

Personal Interests 
▪ Secretary, Woodville Districts Table Tennis Club 
▪ Family & Friends 
▪ Getaways on Yorke Peninsula 

 

 

 

Around the Table 

Club Email contact  

David: spinmax@senet.com.au 

Karen: secretary@wdttc.org 

Nada: treasurer@wdttc.org 

Audrey: VicePresident@wdttc.org 

Club Website & Facebook 

http://wdttc.org 

Malcolm is keeping the Club 
Face book page up to date  

 

     

 

            Feedback 
   Do you have any ideas that will 

lead to an article in this paper?                       

 Please contact Richard at 
  grantr504@gmail.com 

   

 

             Editor’s Note: 
If anyone can add to the Club’s 

history, please contact either 

Malcolm Boyley  0474 639 104 / 

malcolm.boyley65@gmail.com or 

Richard 0439 866 998 

 

                 Club Lights 
  The Committee wishes to remind 

players to take your belongings and 

check that you have switched off all 

the lights by looking behind you 

when leaving the Club. 
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CLUB LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATION 

Over the course of 2020 the Committee has invested significant time and effort to now be in a position to make an 

Application to Consumer & Business Services for a Club Licence under the Liquor Licensing Act.  This Licence will allow 

the Club to sell liquor for consumption on the premises. 

The Committee has secured the Consent of the Council to the Club making this Application and the Council has 

completed a capacity assessment which imposes limits on the number of people that the Club can host due to its 

facilities.  This assessment has determined that the Club can host a maximum of 120 male patrons and 120 female 

patrons when liquor is being sold. 

A floor plan of the venue detailing where liquor will be consumed has been prepared and limits the consumption of 

liquor to the shed area where social gatherings occur.  No liquor will be permitted in the court area of the Club. 

The Council’s Consent and capacity assessment together with the floor plan, details of all Committee members, 

Constitution and Licence Agreement must all be submitted as part of the Application.  Our Licence Agreement with the 

Council for the next 5 years has only been finalised in the last few weeks. 

As part of our Application we will nominate 3 people as a “responsible person” and no liquor can be sold at the Club 

unless one of these people are present and displaying their Liquor Licensing badge and ID.   David Lowe, Tony Stacey and 

Harry Hatsitsopanidis have agreed to be a “responsible person”. 

The Club can appoint any number of people to serve or sell liquor but only people that have completed the Responsible 

Service of Alcohol (RSA) training.   There are already a number of Club members that have completed this training. 

The Committee has now obtained legal assistance to review all of the collated information and make the Application on 

behalf of the Club.  We are advised that once the Application is lodged the Club will receive a hearing date for its 

Application and be notified of advertising requirements leading into the hearing date.    

These advertising requirements will include having notices up around the Club and out at street level for a certain period 

of time advising affected parties of the Club’s intention to seek a Liquor Licence.  Affected parties do have the ability to 

object via a formal process and should objections be received by Consumer and Business Services, our hearing date 

could be delayed whilst these objections are dealt with.   

The advertising requirements are very strict and must be displayed at all times.  If notices are vandalised, knocked down 

or removed our advertising period can be reset and our hearing date could be delayed.  The Committee would like the 

support of all members to monitor the notices around the Club and if there are any concerns please report them to 

David Lowe. 

Holding a Liquor Licence comes with significant management, reporting and liability issues which fall on the Committee.  

The support of all Club members is required to support the Committee with all aspects of holding a Liquor Licence.   

The Committee would like to appoint a person to keep records of members who have completed the RSA training, 

ensure that all required signage is displayed in and around the Club and generally report to the Committee on all 

matters relating to the Liquor Licence operations.   If you would be prepared to assist with these obligations please 

speak with David Lowe. 

 

 

 


